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July 1, 1980 

City Council 
Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Approval of Plans & Specifications for Drainage 
Extension for Lowell Street, Standish Road, Priscilla 
Lane, North of Fruitridge Road, East of Wallace 

SUMMARY: 

Attached is a report on preparation of plans and specifications 
for the subject project. The Budget and Finance Committee approved 
the staff recommendation at their June 30, 1980 meeting. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the City Council, approve plans and spec-
ifications for the construction of the Drainage extension for 
Lowell Street, Standish Road, Priscilla Lane, North of Fruitridge, 
Road, East of Wallace and that bids be received on July 29, 1980. 

Respec ully submitted, 
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City Engineer 
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June 19, 1980 
Budget and Finance Committee 
Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: DRAINAGE EXTENSION FOR LOWELL STREET, STANDISH ROAD, 
PRISCILLA LANE, NORTH OF FRUITRIDGE ROAD, EAST OF 
WALLACE 

SUMMARY: 

The City Engineer's office has prepared plans and specifications for 
the subject project and approval is recommended. 

BACKGROUND:  

In October of 1979 the. City Engineer's office received notification of 
complaints by residents that drainage in this area was inadequate. 
The complaint was investigated and solutions recommended. City forces 
corrected a few problem areas and the City Engineer's office prepared 
plans and specifications for this project. This project should alleviate 
any further problems within this area. 

FINANCIAL:  

The project estimate is $22,350. Since —this project is not budgeted, 
the City Engineer proposes to use Miscellaneous Drainage Bond money to 
fund the project. 

Approved in the 1979/80 City Engineer's Budget was $100,000 for miscel-
laneous drainage projects. There remains $60,500 of unused funds in 
this allocation. On July 1, 1980, however, this money reverts into the 
unappropriated fund balance. The City Engineer proposes to appropriate 

. funds from the unappropriated fund balance after bids are received. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends :that the Budget and Finance Committee recommend to the 
full City Coundil that plans and - specifications be approved and this 
projeat be advertised for bids. 

Respe fully submitted, 

. 
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